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Applications open for Anzac Day 
Commemoration Fund 

 

Ex-service organisations, community groups, schools and local councils can now 
apply for funding to deliver activities that honour those who have served in any 
conflict Australia has been involved in as part of the 2023/2024 Anzac Day 
Commemoration Fund. 
 
Applications are encouraged from groups across South Australia that seek to deliver 
a project or program that honours service or educates the community about the 
significance of Australia’s entire military history. 
 
A total of 17 ex-service organisations and community groups from regional and 
metropolitan South Australia secured funding through the 2022-23 grant round. 
 
This included projects ranging from the establishment of art therapy facilities, support 
for a dedicated Anzac Day commemorative service and football match and 
commemorative services to appropriately acknowledge significant anniversaries for 
the Korean War and Vietnam War. 
 
The Anzac Day Commemoration Fund was established in 2008 and is administered 
by Veterans SA.  
 
Up to $100,000 is available for the 2023/24 round, with applications closing on 
Tuesday 31 October 2023. 
 
For information on previous grant recipients and details on how to apply for the 
2023-24 Anzac Day Commemoration Fund round, visit veteranssa.sa.gov.au/grants 
 
Quotes attributable to Geoff Brock 
 
From the Boer War to the present day, members of the Australian Defence Force 
have contributed to defence, peacekeeping, humanitarian and emergency 
assistance operations across the world. 
 

https://veteranssa.sa.gov.au/programs-events/grants-programs/
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It is important that the South Australian community is provided with places to reflect 
on this contribution and sacrifice and opportunities to learn more about Australia’s 
military history. 
I am pleased that the Anzac Day Commemoration Fund continues to support these 
valuable initiatives and I encourage anyone interested to apply for this round of 
funding. 
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